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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 

The Brookline Planning Board will conduct a Site Walk 
 

Of the Property Owned by  
 

Gerald Farwell, Brookline Barrel Mill, LLC 
 

Lot H-104 – 65 Route 13 
 

Saturday, July 12, 2014 – 10:00 am 
 
 
The site walk is part of the review process for a Non Residential Site Plan application 
filed with the Planning Board for: Earthen Material Storage, Wood Processing, and 
Office Use on the property. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Valerie D. Rearick 
Brookline Town Planner 
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